
 
President Ross 
Fair Work Commission 
Level 4 
8 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne Vic 3000                May 29, 2019 
 
 
Dear President Ross, 

 
AM 2017/60 

4 yearly review of modern awards  
Request to amend Directions  

 

 
The SDA would like to request a short extension to the filing time for submissions of applicants 
from the 29

th
 May 2019 to 5

th
 June 2019.  This is point 2 of the directions issued by FWC on 

12 February 2019 (as amended). 
 
It may as a consequence that the reply submissions also be adjusted and the SDA would 
propose that this be changed to the 26

th
 August. 

 
This subsequent amended would keep the proposed mention for the matters on 29

th
 August, 

with hearings in October.  
 
We thank you for consideration of this request.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Gerard Dwyer 
National Secretary-Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 


